

Marine Safety Information Bulletin

Commander
U.S. Coast Guard
Sector Delaware Bay
1 Washington Ave
Philadelphia, PA 19147

MSIB Number: 17-19 (Update 1) Date: September 27, 2019

Contact: Waterways Management Staff

Phone: (215) 271-4814

E-Mail: DelawareBayWWM@uscg.mil

GREENWICH TERMINAL CRANE DELIVERY (UPDATE 1)

The Captain of the Port, Delaware Bay, has removed all safety zones associated with the Packer Avenue/Greenwich Terminal's crane delivery. Vessel traffic patterns modified by these safety zones have returned to normal.

If you have any questions regarding the content of this bulletin, please contact the Waterways Management staff at (215) 271-4814 or the Command Center at (215) 271-4807.

S. E. ANDERSON Captain, U.S. Coast Guard

Captain of the Port, Delaware Bay